Buildings Update September 2023.

· Consultants are proceeding with initial ideas on the design of the Church Interior.
· The Digital Survey of the Church has now been completed, taking two days in August. 
· A meeting is taking place with a potential business consultant to determine the terms of reference for future use of the church building.
· The Building Group have visited several churches that have had building developments in the last decade, to review the outcomes of their developments.

